The Corporation of the Town of Marathon
4 Hemlo Drive, P.O. Bag TM

Marathon, Ontario POT 2EOQ
cao@marathon.ca

Phone: (807) 229-1340 Ext. 2222

Fax: (807) 229-1999

File No. 4-6

December 13, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:
RE: Telcom Enterprises

Telcom Enterprises conducted a review of our land lines, long distance and wireless services
to offer any efficiencies and potential cost savings for the Town of Marathon. They also
reviewed all alternate suppliers to ensure their recommendations were tailored to our needs.

We contracted Telcom Enterprises to evaluate our telecommunications expenditures and to
recommend areas in which we could implement savings. Their knowledge of competitive
services available assisted us greatly in reducing our telecom costs. Telcom Enterprises
acted in a professional manner and the savings they quoted were realized.

As well they implemented the changes with the various carriers and substantiated the
savings through a final audit. Our involvement was minimal once we had provided Telcom
Enterprises with the respective invoices.

The Town of Marathon would recommend Telcom Enterprises for telecommunication audits
to companies wishing to review/reduce costs in telecommunications.

Sincerely,

Brian Tocheri
CAQ/Clerk
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